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Agenda Item No. 7

Council 9 October 2019: Questions submitted from Members of the Public

Question 
No.

Question from Question: Question to: Responsible Officer:

1. Hilary Apps Why are there so many neglected, uncultivated plots at 
the East Hall Farm Allotments when the SBC Website 
states they are no longer accepting requests to join the 
waiting list as plots rarely become available and the 
existing waiting list is very long?
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